5. PRESS OR MEDIA INTEREST

Confidentiality

All parties involved in the disciplinary process have a duty of confidentiality regarding matters dealt with under the Disciplinary Policy and Procedure.  This should be reinforced at all stages of the process particularly where several witnesses are involved.

The following is more generic guidance regarding confidentiality.

An employee approached by the press should advise them that all media enquiries are handled through the Press or Public Relations Office. They should then immediately report the press interest to their line manager.

Failure to comply with the NHS Scotland Code of Practice on Protecting Patient Confidentiality, a copy of which is enclosed in contracts of employment, could result in disciplinary action.

